
 

Music is the universal language of mankind. ~Henry Wadsworth Longfellow,Outre-Mer 
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      A 501 (c)(3) Corporation 

We Believe in Music 
                                    430 Osgood St, North Andover MA 01845 

                                              http://www.northandovermusic.org 

 

Dear Chorus/Band Parent, 
 
We are very excited that the North Andover High School Music Program has been invited 
to the Virginia Heritage Festival. This is a wonderful opportunity for our students! 
 
As you know from reading Ms. Durkin’s letter about the trip, Ms. Durkin has planned many 
fund-raising activities, and students can use these to defray their costs. But there will still 
be families who struggle to meet the remaining cost. 
 
We don’t want to leave any student behind! Therefore even though you’re facing a big 
expense for your own child, we are asking you to make a donation to help students who 
need financial assistance with the trip. 
 
If you can, won’t you please donate $25, $50 or even $100 or more to help? 
 
Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
Best regards, 

 
Martin P. McGrath 
President, NAMA 
 
 
Yes, I’d like to help! Attached is my donation for: 
 
____ $25 _____ $50 _____ $100 ______ Other 
 

Name(s)_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Email_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Your donation check should be made out to NAMA. Please write “Virginia Trip donation” in 
the memo field. Checks can be returned to Mrs. Durkin, Mr. Smalley or mailed to North 
Andover Music Association c/o NAHS, 430 Osgood Street, North Andover MA 01845. 
 
NAMA is a Massachusetts 501(c) (3) non-profit corporation and your Donation is tax 
deductible.  You will receive a receipt for your donation. 


